
GSOC/UAW STRIKE AUTHORIZATION VOTE TIMES AND LOCATIONS 
 

Despite nearly nine months of bargaining, mobilization, and a clear mandate from the majority of 
our membership, NYU has failed to agree to a fair contract that addresses our core issues of fair 
compensation, improved and affordable health benefits, tuition and fee remission, and 
enhanced family-friendly benefits.  This leaves no choice but to intensify pressure on the 
administration and prepare for a potential strike.  The first step is a strike authorization vote. 
 
As we announced last week, at the close of our successful rally this past Friday, we opened 
voting authorizing the Bargaining Committee to call a strike if necessary.  Voting will continue 
through Thursday, December 11th at 6:00 PM.  All GSOC-UAW Local 2110 supporters are 
eligible to vote.  If you have not signed up as a supporter yet, send us an email and we will 
make sure you have a chance to sign up.  You may also sign up at the ballot box.  There are 
three ways you can cast your ballot: 
 

1. By casting your vote electronically—if you are a GSOC/UAW supporter, please email us 
at gsocuaw@gmail.com and we will send you a link for online voting. 
 

2. At the roving ballot boxes which GSOC representatives will be taking around the 
Washington Square and Poly campuses through Thursday, December 11th at 6:00 PM 
or 
 

3. At the stationery ballot box Monday – Wednesday, December 1st – 3rd at the following 
locations: 

a. Grad Student Commons in the Silver Building, Room 120, 100 Washington 
Square East, from 12 noon – 2:00 PM and 4:00 PM – 6:00 PM; or 

b. Poly Cafeteria, Rogers Hall, 6 Metrotech Center from 12 noon – 2:00 PM and 
4:00 PM – 6:00 PM. 

 
Make sure your voice is heard through voting and sending a strong message to the university 
administration that we will not stop until we reach an agreement for a just and fair contract.   
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